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Dear All,

  

The next London South American Archaeology Seminar will be on Saturday 7th May. At the
Institute of Archaeology UCL, 34 Gordon Square, London.

  

The Program is given below.

  

Everyone is welcome. But, it is important that you e-mail to confirm your participation and order
your lunch. A contribution of £7.50 towards the cost of coffee, tea, lunch & administration will be
required on the day.

  

      

10.00 am Coffee

  

10.30 Vincent Chamussy: (Université Paris I/CNRS) The rise of warfare in the  Central Andean
Area between Early Horizon and Early Intermediate Period

  

11.10 Donna Nash: (University of North Carolina Greensboro)  Huánuco Pampa and Cerro
Baúl: Centers of Pure Imperial Design

  

11.50 Ryan Williams: (Field Museum of Natural History) Ritual Activities at Cerro Baúl: A Tale of
Three Cities

  

Lunch
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1.30 pm Alden Yépez: La Laguna de Ayllón (canton Sigsig, Ecuador): del mito histórico a la
realidad arqueológica.

  

2.10 Kevin Lane: (Free University of Berlin) When the saints come marching in: colony, church
and change in the North-central Andes (1480-1610)

  

Tea

  

3.30 Adam Herring: (Southern Methodist University) Revision of a Dynastic Inca Vision: The
Baño de la Ñusta, Ollantaytambo

  

4.10 Florencio Delgado: (Universidad San Francisco de Quito) Political and Ideological
Landscape of the Late Manteno Polity in coastal Ecuador

  

  

We usually go for a drink at the bar of The Tavistock Hotel, on Tavistock Square, after the
seminar.

  

Everyone is welcome.  You are asked to make a contribution of £7.50 towards the cost of
coffee, tea, lunch & administration cheques, payable to Bill Sillar (you are welcome to pay on
the day, but please e-mail b.sillar@ucl.ac.uk  to make a reservation and order sandwiches).

  

Our next meeting will de on: Saturday, 10th December, 2011

  

Bill Sillar & Gill Hey
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